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MEMORANDUM
DATE: March 7, 2018
TO: Lisa Foster, Department of Transportation
FROM: Mary Lynn Hunt, Planning and Building Services

SUBJECT: CR 141, Cox Schrader Rd — Road Vacation 17-01/Name Change 17-01

A review of the subject land/roadway vacation with regards to Environmental Review and General Plan
Consistency is noted below:

Environmental Review: Planning staff has completed a review of the project with regards to CEQA and
has found the project to be Categorical Exempt CEQA Section 15312 which provides for the sale of
surplus government land. The project is Exempt from further environmental review. As the project is
exempt from CEQA, no fling fee per Fish and Game is required.

General Plan Consistency: As proposed the project is consistent with the General Plan. Because this is
a dead end roadway and there is no plan to expand to connect to any public roadways, bike or pedestrian
paths have not been planned for this area.





